



September 1, 2024

Town of Whitefield 36 Townhouse Rd Whitefield, ME 04353

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

It is with tremendous gratitude that we wish to thank you for your \$20,000 donation to support Whitefield Library. We are extremely grateful to be able to provide our community with library administrative services, children's programming services, and technology coordinator services during our calendar year Sept. 1, 2024 - August 31, 2025.

This support is already furthering Whitefield Library's mission to build community and nurture readers as is evident by the increasing number of books in circulation, but even more so by our ever-increasing number of attendees at our weekly and monthly programming events. Our Library Director (with the help of our dedicated volunteers) organizes and facilitates everything from Storytime every Friday morning to Author Talks and 1st Friday Art Shows every month, as well as creating the social media

presentations for everything that happens at the library.

The weekly program agenda is full and meets a multitude of interests and needs for all ages; toddlers to elders! Due to our Director's organization, we have already begun to reach out to meet our community's needs with such initiatives as our Little Food Pantry and our public invitation to workshops such as Narcan training and Aging Wisely. There are many more offerings in the planning stages for 2024-2025.

Funding this extremely important position in our library not only allows the organizational stability that our association needed, but promises sustainability and growth to an important cornerstone and asset of our community. We can't thank you enough for your support and kindness while assisting us to further our mission. Thank you for your support in helping to make our community a better place.

With gratitude, Whitefield Library Association